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Minister for Sports Congratulates GABBA

The Minister for Sports, Culture, Heritage & Youth has sent a message of
congratulations to the Gibraltar Amateur Basket Ball Association for achieving
such outstanding results in the Under 16 European Championship C Division held
in Gibraltar over the weekend.

“On behalf of HM Government and the people of Gibraltar | would like to publicly
congratulate the GABBA Under 16 Men squad for winning Gold and the Under 16
Women achieving a 4th place, in their respective European Championship C
Division. A special mention should go to the players, coaches and all those
hardworking individuals involved with GABBA. It is thanks to all of them that
these exceptional results are achieved.

Congratulations and well done”.
The Minister has also taken the opportunity to wish the best of luck to the

GABBA Under 18 men and women squads travelling to Andorra next Saturday
to compete in the U18 European Championship C Division.
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